
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

About this Notice: As part of Panasonic’s continued efforts to be price competitive in the marketplace, 
Panasonic shall transfer production location of our ESE20 Push switch series 

Effective Date: Immediately 

Change Details: Production has been shifted from Japan to China on February 1, 2015 

Affected Parts: All ESE20 Series Part Numbers (See Attached) 

Datasheet(s): See Attached 

Notes:  
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